School District 152 Attn: Vera Liddell Brooks Elementary School 14741 Wallace Ave Harvey, Il 60426

Dear Ms. Liddell:

With this letter and great sadness that I hereby submit my resignation from Brooks Elementary School, effective Thursday, February 21, 2013. Due to illness, I am unable to return to my regular duties. Although the experience has been valuable as well as educational.

I thank you for the opportunity and for your patience.

The entire personnel at Brooks have impacted my life and I will treasure the time and the acquaintances that I have shared.

I wish you well and continued success.

Sincerely,

Brenda Stribling

Brenda Stribling Food Service Provider

FEB 2 5 2013
BUSINESS OFFICE